
 

 

 

 

 

URGENT ACTION REQUESTED 

Please call your District Legislators to help St. Rose of 

Lima students gain access to important security funding 

for our school. These bills would give $11.3 million to 

non-public schools for security needs. 

 

Here is what you can say when you call: 

"Please Support the Bills S3080 and A4597 on Monday, December 

17th. Please Vote in Favor of increasing security funding for students 

in nonpublic schools, so that all students in the state of New Jersey 

may be as safe as possible." 

 

Even if you don’t typically make phone calls like this, 

please consider helping! 

 

Thank you and God Bless, 

Deacon Joseph Rafferty 

Principal, St. Rose of Lima School 


